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November 17, 2016

Mr. GordonWayne Watts
821 Alicia Rd
Lakeland, FL 33801-2113

Dear Mr. Watts:
Thank you for your kind note. I am grateful or your input, and I welcome the opportunity to respond.

First, let me say it was great to see you recently in Lakeland. Over the coming weeks and months, [ will continue
to work with my colleagues to address college affordability.

Citizen mput is the cornerstone of good public policy, and I always commend you for taking action. I will keep
your concerns and your comments in mind as we proceed into the 115th Congress.

It is an honor and a privilege to represent constituents like you of the 15th District of Florida. To learn more on
how I may serve you, please visit http://dennisross.house.gov. Please feel free to continue to contact me in the
future.

Sincerely,

o4 cC2

Dennis A. Ross
Member of Congress

P.S. Thank you again for contacting me. I am constantly looking for ways to help Central Floridians. If you
have a mmute, I'd love to hear your thoughts on your experience. Click here to take a brief constituent
satisfaction survey so I can learn how to better serve you.
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